
 

 
 

-           2024 May 30th 

 

Message to: All Hawaiian Gardens Phase VII owners 

From :  Rock Côté, President interim 
   

Subject :  ACH for Club House Assessment 
 
 
 
Hello everyone, 

 

As you have probably noticed, the ACH for the assessment regarding the ClubHouse 

works, who was supposed to be taken last may 15th, didn’t succeed for technical 

problems 

  

Our external accountant and Mr Gilles Babin from HG7 are in touch with the Bank to 

make sure that the ACH is processed shortly. 

  

No precise date is known for now but it should be settle in a couple of days 

 

 

 

    

Rock Côté, President interim for 
 
Executive Committee HG7 


